
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic year we have had! 

We would like to thank everyone for all that 

they have shared with the class in making 

this a great year! 

Go raibh míle maith agaibh! 

Aoife agus Oisín 

Aoife and Oisín’s 3rd Class 

3rd Class Newsletter 
 

Fred “Squirrel Scramble was amazing because you were active and having fun at the same time”.Odharna “I enjoyed the play, Squirrel Scramble 

and learning about the Egyptians the most”. Parker “Squirrel Scramble was the best school tour I ever had”. 

 

 

Gene “Squirrel Scramble was great because 

we got to climb trees and go on zip lines”. 

Rosie “I enjoyed learning about the 

Egyptians and I really enjoyed Squirrel 

Scramble as well” 

Dylan “I liked Squirrel Scramble. It was fun, 

exciting and active. I also liked making the 

chocolate Easter eggs”. 

 

Squirrel 

Scramble! 



 

 
 

   

Emma “I really liked when we went to the swimming 

pool and when we did Art Day. It was fun to walk 

around and do lots of arty stuff.” 

Lachlan “I liked doing the Egyptian project. It was a lot 

of fun. I also enjoyed Squirrel Scramble and swimming.” 

 



 

 

  
 

We have added photos to the 

newsletter of the great activities the 

class were involved in this year! 

Draw Bots! 

Bubble art! Having fun with 
Draw Bots! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day! 



  

  

Cool science 

experiments! 

Using the walkway for some outdoor 

learning! 



 

 

 

 



 

Belle “I enjoyed Art Day because we got to go around 

with our friends”. 

Keelan “I enjoyed the swimming because it felt like an 

adventure”. 

Caoimhe “The Advent Calendar treats were brilliant.” 

Highlights  

Denise “I really liked Art Day because there was lots of fun stuff 

to do”. Davin “I liked Art Day because there was a lot of fun 

stuff”. 

Dónal “I enjoyed the GAA Blitz and walking to Na Fianna”. 

Adam “I really liked when we went to Squirrel Scramble.” 

 Lily “The Ballymun swim was really good because you 

got to swim with all your friends”. 

James “I loved the Xmas play because we got to sing 

together and sing to our parents”. 

Casper “My favourite part of school was when we 

learnt about optical illusions. They really made me 

think and taught me about physics and geometry”. 

Caitlin “ I liked the swimming. It was really fun”. 

Elsa “I enjoyed when our classes joined on yard, I 

made friends with Eve in the other class”. 

Ellen “I loved Art Day. The slime was good”. 

 

Shay “I enjoyed the GAA Blitz because we got fit and had fun”. 

Ed “I enjoyed the swimming because it was loads of fun and Dónal discovered he could put 

his head under water for over 6 seconds”. 

Reo “My favourite memory is Art Day because we got to play a football match against the 

people in 6th class”. 

Sasha “I really liked the swimming because it was really exciting and I got to play with my 

friends and dive underneath the water”. 

Go raibh maith agaibh! 

 

   


